
For customers going to Tokyo Shutsunyūkokuzairyu-
Kanrikyoku (Tokyo Regional Immigration Services Bureau)

From September 30, 2024 (Monday), The boarding location for the 品99 bus bound 
for “Tokyo Shutsunyūkokuzairyu-Kanrikyoku (Tokyo Regional Immigration Services 
Bureau)” will change. Please be careful when you use the bus.

1st floorBlue is 2nd floor deck


